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January 15, 2016

The Honorable Julian Castro, Secretary

United States Department of Housing and Urban Development
451 7" Street, Southwest

Washington, DC 20410

Fax: (202) 619-8365

Dear Secretary Castro:

Pursuant to 24 CFR 93.100, each State is required to notify the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban
Development (HUD) of their intent to become a grantee for the Housing Trust Fund established per the
Housing and Economic Recovery Act of 2008 (HERA).

Please accept this correspondence as notification of the State of Maryland’s intent to become a grantee for
the Housing Trust Fund. The Maryland Department o Housing and Community Development (the
Department) will be the State agency administeriry tse funds. Contact information for the Department is
detailed below:

Ms. Tiffany P. Robinson, Assistant Secretary
Department of Housing and Community Development
7800 Harkins Road

Lanham, Maryland 20706

Phone: 301.429.7796

Email: Tiffany.Robinson@Maryland.gov

Thank you for your attention to this matter. If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Robinson.

Sincerely,
[Mwrence J .&gan, Jr.
Governor

cc:  Mr. Kenneth C. Holt, Secretary, Maryland Department of Housing and Community Development
Ms. Tiffany P. Robinson, Assistant Secretary, Maryland Department of Housing and Community
Development

STATE HOUSE, ANNAPOLIS, MARYLAND 2140|
(410) 874-3901 1-800-811-8336
TTY USERS CALL VIA MD RELAY



